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rftMual (fycuutfatA Parity
sponsored by the

SISTERHOOD AND MEN'S CLUB

Sunday, December 18th, at 6:30 P. M.

Featuring:

tyutte and *picut6 (fasicia
Drinks and Hors d'oeuvres

A full-course supper

Dancing, Fun, Enjoyment

Music by Jeno Bartal and his Musicleers

Reserve Now! (See reservation

$5.00 per cover form on page 4)

Rabbi Lookstein will preach this Sabbath at 10:45 a.m.

"WRESTLING WITH GOD"

•

Hear Rabbi Lookstein Sunday Morning at 10:00 o9clock over WJZ
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SISTERHOOD NEWS

New Members —

We extend a hearty welcome to
the following ladies who joined the
Sisterhood this past week: Mmes.
Rose Hanover, Leopold Lunitz,
George Mildwoff and Amoldo Taub-
enslag.
Plans for Bazaar
Nearing Completion —

Mrs. Martin Klein, Chairman of
the Sisterhood Bazaar, announced
that arrangements are well under
way for the Bazaar, which will be
held during the spring months. A store
located on First Avenue, between
82nd and 83rd Streets, has been con¬
tracted for and the necessary details
are being worked out by the com¬
mittee.
Already a number of parcels have

been received for the Bazaar. Space
has been made available in the
Synagogue House for the collection
of merchandise to go on sale. All
that remains now—and it is the most
important factor in any bazaar —

is to accumulate an abundance of
good, salable articles, and for the
realization of this all-important end,
it is imperative that the membership
of the Sisterhood go all out in its co¬

operation.
If there is any way in which you

can help, or if there is any informa¬
tion you require, please call Mrs.
Klein at SAcramento 2-5833.

Large Attendance at Open Meeting
An exremely well-attended Open

Meeting was held last Monday after¬
noon in the Social Hall, at which Dr.
Joseph H. A. Miller spoke on "The
Psychiatric Needs of the Community."
A beautiful dessert luncheon, ar¬

ranged by Mrs. Edgar Trautman, was
also enjoyed by our guests that after¬
noon, for which we thank Mrs.
Trautman most heartily.
Happy Day Fund —
Miss Minna Feinberg, Chairman

of the Happy Day Fund, has reported
the receipt of generous contributions
from Mrs. Edgar Trautman and Mrs.
Louis W. Yohann, and expresses
the appreciation of the Fund to them.

YOUNG JUDEA GROUP FORMED

Mr. Myer B. Appleman, Principal
of the Religious School, has announc¬
ed the formation of a Judea group
under the auspices of the Religious
School. The nation-wide chain of
Young Judea clubs are sponsored by
the Zionist Organization of America
and Hadassah; our unit is under the
jurisdiction of the Manhattan Zionist
Youth Commission.
Open to boys between the ages of

13 and 15, the Club meets every
Wednesday evening at 7:30 in Room
402. The program includes discus¬
sion on Jewish subjects; participation
in such causes as UJA; trips to sites
of Jewish interest; support of Tzofim,
the Israel Boy Scout movement; ath¬
letics, and other activities that would
appeal to the American-Jewish boy.
A qualified leader is in attendance

at every meeting. We extend an invi¬
tation to all eligible boys to join our
Young Judea Club and take an active
part in its program.

YOUNG PEOPLE'S MINYAN

The Young People's Minyan con¬
tinues its weekly services, providing
young congregants with a rich relig¬
ious and educational experience. We
might add that judging from the
sermonettes delivered by some of
the young people within recent
weeks, . the Minyan provides an
oratorical treat as well.
Last Sunday morning, Morris

Amitay, Franklin Holzer, Harvey
Leifert and Seymour Sadinoff officia¬
ted as contors, and Ellen Goldsmith
delivered a brief sermon on "Why
is the Bible the Greatest Book in the
World?"
This coming Sunday morning,

Fred Ehrman, Lothar Frank, Jerrold
Hirsch and Sanford Wolf will lead
the service and Sanford will also
talk briefly on "What the State of
Israel Means to American Jews."
Services are conducted entirely by

the young people themselves in the
Chapel every Sunday morning at
9:30. A community breakfast in the
Social Hall follows.
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JULIE OSHINS HEADS ENTERTAINMENT AT CHANUKAH PARTY
Final and complete arrangements were made for the Chanukah Party to be

held Sunday evening, December 18th, at a meeting of the Chanukah Party
Committee which took place Tuesday evening. Present at this meeting were
members of the Men's Club and Sisterhood, which sponsor this annual affair.
Everything — from the time you

are expected, 6:30, until the last per¬
son leaves the Social Hall — has
been taken care of in such a fashion
that the most discerning will have
to admit that he was most satisfied.
Heading the list of guest acts will

be Julie Oshins, star of the stage,
screen and radio, who has convulsed
audiences throughout the country.
It was several years ago, in "This is
the Army" that Julie attracted the
attention of critics and theatre-goers
alike. Since that time he has attained
stature as a comedian and was star¬
red last year in "Make Mine Manhat¬
tan." Also on the program with Mr.
Oshins will be Frank Garcia, who
will amaze you and keep you laugh¬
ing with the bagful of tricks he will
bring along. Music will be provided
by Jeno Bartal and his Musicleers.

The full-course supper, hors d'
oeuvres, drinks, music and enter¬
tainment — all nominally priced at
$5.00 per cover. Time is short! Use
the form on page 4, and mail in your
reservations today!

A REMINDER

Last week members of the Con¬
gregation received boxes of Chanu¬
kah candles with the compliments of
the Benevolent Fund. Several of our
members responded promptly and
generously — a most gratifying re¬
sponse, indeed.
It is in keeping with the spirit of

the holiday to render an act of kind¬
ness through an agency such as the
Benevolent Fund, to the many de¬
serving individuals and worth-while
causes which the Fund supports.
Before any more time passes, won't

you send in your contribution?
The first Chanukah light is to be

kindled Thursday, December 15th,
after sunset. On Friday, the Chanu¬
kah lights are kindled before the
Sabbath candles.

WITHIN OUR FAMILY

New Members —

We welcome Mrs. Harry Bonat
and Mrs. Rose Etra who joined as
Special Members (for unmarried
ladies) last week.

Birth —

A hearty Mazel Tov to Mr. and
Mrs. Leon Gronowitz, who became
the grand-parents of a baby girl this
week.

Birthdays —

Many Happy Returns of the Day to
Max Cooper, Harry Lipstein, Rabbi
and Mrs. Joseph H. Lookstein, Jacob
J. Lubell, Mrs. Frederick Margareten,
Abraham Poust and Mrs. Simon
Vogel.

Bar Mitzvah —

Congratulations and best wishes
to Mr. and Mrs. Benjamin D. Gold on

the Bar Mitzvah of their son, Larry,
a pupil in our Religious School, this
Saturday.
Anniversaries —

Greetings to Mr. and Mrs. A.
Philip Goldsmith and to Mr. and Mrs.
Samuel Lewis who celebrate wed¬
ding anniversaries this week.

Many Thanks —

We gratefully acknowledge the
receipt of a beautiful silver Yad from
Mr. Ralph Hyman, which he pre¬
sented to the Synagogue in memory
of his son, Barry.

CONDOLENCE

We extend our heartfelt sympathies
to Sam Haskell, a member of our
Men's Club, on the recent passing
of his beloved mother.
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Congregation Kehilath Jeshurun
117-25 East 85th Street
SAcramento 2-0800

Synagogue Officials
Joseph H. Lookstein Rabbi
Hyman Gertler Cantor
Joseph E. Adler Ritual Director
Jerome H. Rosenblum.Executive Director

Officers of the Congregation
Max J. Etra President
Saul J. Lance Vice-President
Aaron H. Onish Treasurer
A. Milton Brown Secretary
Ira F. Weisman President, Men's Club
Mrs. Alexander Kommel Pres., Sisterhood

SCHEDULE OF SERVICES

FRIDAY
Lighting of Candles 4:09
Evening 4:20

SATURDAY
Morning 9:00
Junior Congregation 10:00
Weekly Portion: Vayishlach,
Genesis 32:4-36:43

Haftorah: Obadiah 1:1-21
Evening 4:15
Conclusion of Sabbath 5:05

SUNDAY
Morning 8:30
Young Peoples' Minyan 9:30

DAILY

Morning 7:30
Evening 4:20

RELIGIOUS SCHOOL NEWS

The annual Chanukah Assembly
has been arranged for Sunday morn¬
ing; December 18th, at 11:00 o'clock
in the Auditorium of the Synagogue
House.
The program will include the pres¬

entation of "The Chanukah Pickets,"
by the Dramatics Club under the
direction of Miss Viola Harris; a
Puppet Show put on by the Arts and
Crafts Club, directed by Miss Sarah
Rothberg; community singing, and
other songs and poems that have
become traditional at such assem¬
blies.
As in the past, the Parents'• Club

will provide refreshments at the close
of the assembly.
All children — young and old —

are cordially invited to attend. An
enjoyable and entertaining morning
is in store for them.

YAHRZEITS
December

10—ALEXANDER LANDAU
11—BELLE WEISMAN
14—CHARLES ROSEN
14—JACOB LEVIN
16—CHARLES GOLDMAN
16—HARRIS SOKOLSKI
16—MENASSE KAHN
16—ADOLPH HAUPTMAN

(Detach here and mail to the Office immediately)

Enclosed is my check for $ covering reservations to the Chanukah

Party on December 18th, at $5.00 per cover.

Name

Address


